Dear Kindergarten Families,
To keep our school an organized, safe, happy, and productive place in which to learn, we have established the following school guidelines, which we call the Lion Pride Motto:
Do what’s right.
Do your best.
Do treat others nicely.
We talk about them in class every day.  Just about everything we do fits under these guidelines.  Each day, every child starts off with a “Super Behavior” card in his/her individual pocket in our behavior chart.  If a child chooses not to follow, or forgets to follow one of the rules, the card will be flipped over to show a yellow “Warning” card.  If the child continues to not follow the rules, the card will then be turned to show a blue “Time Out” side.  In case of a severe action by a student, any one of these steps may be skipped.  If after several correspondences with parents the child is still disruptive, an alternate plan may be devised and used.  This may involve the school principal and include home follow-up.
At the end of the day all children who still have the “Super Behavior” card or the “Warning” card showing in their pocket on the behavior chart will get a purple slip stating that they have had a super day.  This purple slip will be taped to the inside of the red take-home folder and should be left there.  If your child had to have his/her card turned to a “Time Out,” then he/she will be given a white slip stating “Today was difficult.  Tomorrow will be better.”  This is from the book Lilly’s Purple Plastic Purse by Kevin Henkes.  We have read this book at school and hopefully this will help the children know that we all make mistakes and that we still care about them.  You may wish to read this book at home as well.  It would be helpful if you could look for and discuss the slips with your child every day.  It makes the children accountable for their behavior.  
Thank you very much for your support.  Call if you have any questions.
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